
From: <mfulford@ihug.com.au>
To: <amy.watson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 15/04/2012 7:23 pm
Subject: Mill Project - Ashfield Council area

Hi, I tried using the website to let my views be known - no luck. Please send link or note that I am 
concerned that the proposal alone and combined with Lewisham towers will make really bad traffic 
congestion only worse; look ugly - too many storeys. There needs to be a conservation management 
plan.

regards
Margaret Fulford
56 Seaview St
Ashfield


